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PRIMARY DEPARTMENT  

 
 
Dear Parents, 
 
We are excited to announce that skating classes will be starting soon! To ensure a smooth learning experience, 
we request all children who are interested in joining to have their own **adjustable skates** in the correct size.   
 
**Please ensure the following before sending the skates:**   
 

✔ The skates should have **laces and a belt properly attached**.   
 

✔ They should be **adjustable** and fit your child’s size comfortably.   
 
Additionally, if any child wants to learn skating, they should bring the above-mentioned skates **along with knee 
guards, elbow guards, and a helmet** for safety.   
 
Thank you for your cooperation. We look forward to an exciting skating journey with your child!   
 
Best Regards 
Headmistress 
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